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September 26, 2024 

To  

Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai- 400 001, 

 

Scrip Code: 530825 

 

Sub: Clarification on the disclosure dated made under Regulation 29 of SEBI (SAST) Regulation 

2011  

Dear Sir/Ma’am, 

In continuation of my previous email dated September 25, 2024 and disclosure dated 

September 25, 2024, I would like to state that there was typo error on covering letter and email 

in which it was mentioned that I have acquired the 10,000 shares of Heranba Industries Limited, 

which is not correct. 

Hence I hereby would like to clarify that I have acquired 10,000 equity shares of Daikaffil 

Chemicals India Limited from the open market (BSE) on September 23, 2024 and not of Heranba 

Industries Limited.  

This error was made inadvertently.  

All other information remains same.  

I regret for the error and inconvenient caused. 

You are requested to kindly take the above clarifications on records. 

Thanking You, 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

________________ 

Raghuram K Shetty 
 
CC To: 
 
DAIKAFFIL CHEMICALS INDIA LIMITED 
E-4, M.I.D.C. TARAPUR,  
BOISAR DIST THANE,  
BOISAR, Maharashtra, 
India, 401506 
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